Notice of Determination

TO: FROM:

Governor’s Office of Planning and Research State Water Resources Control Board
State Clearinghouse Office Division of Drinking Water

1400 Tenth Street, Room 113 [31 E. Channel Street, Room 270

Sacramento CA 95814 [stockton, CA 95202

I
|
|Bhupinder Sahota |
Phone: [(209) 948-7696 |

Lead Agency:(Amador County Planning Department|

Contact Person:|Krista Ruesel |

Phone Number: [(209)223-6803 |

SUBJECT:
Filing of Notice of Determination in compliance with Section 21108 of the Public Resources Code

State Clearinghouse Number: | |

Project Applicant: |La Mesa Vineyards LLC |

Project Title: |Water Supply Permit for La Mesa Vineyards Water System (Permit No. 01-10-20P-004)| (Project)

Project Location: |13200 Shenandoah Rd., Plymouth, CA 95669 |

Project Description:

The La Mesa Vineyards proposed Project included operation of a transient-noncommunity water system due to Use Permit
(UP-19; 12-1) proposing the conversion of an existing utility building into a tasting room for La Mesa Winery and Vineyards.

Public Agency Approving Project: The |amador County Planning Department| js carrying out the Project.

The State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board), Division of Drinking Water (DDW)

is a Responsible Agency for the Project. The Division of Drinking Water haslissued a domestic water supply permit]
for the above described Project on|__11/05/2020 | and has made the following California
Environmental Quality Act Determinations regarding the project:

1.The project will not have a significant effect on the environment. This determination is limited
to the effects within the State Water Board’s permitting jurisdiction as a Responsible Agency.

2.The State Water Board has considered the|Initial Study Mitigated Negative Declaration |
prepared by the Lead Agency for the Project pursuant to the provisions of CEQA.

3.Mitigation measures made a condition of the State Water Board’s approval of the
Project.

4. A mitigation monitoring and reporting plan/program was not adopted by the State Water
Board for the Project.

5. A Statement of Overriding Considerations was not adopted by the State Water Board for the
Project.

6. Findings were not made by the State Water Board pursuant to California Code of Regulations
section 15091.
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A record of water supply permit issuance for the Project is available to the general public at the State
Water Board, Division of Drinking Water District Office listed above. The [initial Study Mitigated Negative Declaration|
is available from the Lead Agency.

Signatu re:l Bhupinder Sahota e 2030105 125408 0800 | Date:|11/05/2020

Name:| Bhupinder Sahota | Title: District Engineer
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